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  Strike! Jeremy Brecher,2014 Since its original
publication in 1972, no book has done as much as
Jeremy Brecher's Strike! to bring American labor
history to a wide audience. Strike! narrates the
dramatic story of repeated, massive, and sometimes
violent revolts by ordinary working people in
America and tells this exciting hidden history
from the point of view of the rank-and-file
workers who lived it. In this expanded edition,
Brecher brings the story up to date with revised
chapters that cover the 40 years since the
original edition, placing the problems faced by
working people today in the context of 140 years
of labor history. A new chapter, Beyond One-Sided
Class War presents the American minirevolts of the
21st century from the Battle of Seattle to Occupy
Wall Street and beyond. Essential reading for
anyone interested in the historical or present-day
situation of American workers, this updated
classic serves as inspiration for organizers,
activists, and educators working to revive the
labor movement today.
  Strike! Jeremy Brecher,1977 An exciting history
of American labor. -- The New York Times Book
Review New and Recommended List
  Lightning Strike William Kent Krueger,2022-07-05
An instant New York Times bestseller, this prequel
to the acclaimed Cork O’Connor series is “a pitch
perfect, richly imagined story that is both an
edge-of-your-seat thriller and an evocative,
emotionally charged coming-of-age tale” (Kristin
Hannah, #1 New York Times bestselling author)
about fathers and sons, small-town conflicts, and
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the events that shape our lives forever. Aurora is
a small town nestled in the ancient forest
alongside the shores of Minnesota’s Iron Lake. In
the summer of 1963, it is the whole world to
twelve-year-old Cork O’Connor, its rhythms as
familiar as his own heartbeat. But when Cork
stumbles upon the body of a man he revered hanging
from a tree in an abandoned logging camp, it is
the first in a series of events that will cause
him to question everything he took for granted
about his hometown, his family, and himself.
Cork’s father, Liam O’Connor, is Aurora’s sheriff
and it is his job to confirm that the man’s death
was the result of suicide, as all the evidence
suggests. In the shadow of his father’s official
investigation, Cork begins to look for answers on
his own. Together, father and son face the
ultimate test of choosing between what their heads
tell them is true and what their hearts know is
right. In this “brilliant achievement, and one
every crime reader and writer needs to celebrate”
(Louise Penny, #1 New York Times bestselling
author), beloved novelist William Kent Krueger
shows that some mysteries can be solved even as
others surpass our understanding.
  The Cuckoo's Calling Robert Galbraith,2013-04-30
Published under a pseudonym, J. K. Rowling's
brilliant debut mystery introduces Detective
Cormoran Strike as he investigates a supermodel's
suicide in one of the best books of the year (USA
Today), the first novel in the brilliant series
that inspired the acclaimed HBO Max series C.B.
Strike. After losing his leg to a land mine in
Afghanistan, Cormoran Strike is barely scraping by
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as a private investigator. Strike is down to one
client, creditors are calling, and after a breakup
with his longtime girlfriend, he's living in his
office. Then John Bristow walks through his door
with a shocking story: His sister, the legendary
supermodel Lula Landry -- known to her friends as
the Cuckoo -- famously fell to her death a few
months earlier. The police ruled it a suicide, but
John refuses to believe that. The case plunges
Strike into the world of multimillionaire
beauties, rock-star boyfriends, and desperate
designers, and it introduces him to every variety
of pleasure, enticement, seduction, and delusion
known to man. You may think you know detectives,
but you've never met one quite like Strike. You
may think you know about the wealthy and famous,
but you've never seen them under an investigation
like this.
  Earth Strike Ian Douglas,2010-02-23 In the vein
of the hit television show Battlestar Galactica
comes Earth Strike—the first book in the action-
packed Star Carrier science fiction series by Ian
Douglas, author of the popular Inheritance,
Heritage, and Legacy Trilogies and one of the most
adept writers of military sf working today. Earth
Strike rockets readers into a vast and deadly
intergalactic battle, as humankind attempts to
bring down an evil empire and establish itself as
the new major power. Fans of Robert Heinlein’s
Starship Troopers and Joe Haldeman’s The Forever
War, welcome aboard the Star Carrier!
  Shadow Strike Yaakov Katz,2019-05-07 A 2019
National Jewish Book Award Finalist At the top of
my reading list. —Alan Dershowitz, professor
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emeritus at Harvard Law School Reads like an
international thriller, but it is actually a
compelling factual day-by-day (and sometimes hour-
by-hour) account of an incident of acute threat
and decisive action by the Jewish state....
—Jonathan Kirsch, Jewish Journal Review The never-
before-told inside story of how Israel stopped
Syria from becoming a global nuclear nightmare—and
its far-reaching implications On September 6,
2007, shortly after midnight, Israeli fighters
advanced on Deir ez-Zour in Syria. Israel often
flew into Syria as a warning to President Bashar
al-Assad. But this time, there was no warning and
no explanation. This was a covert operation, with
one goal: to destroy a nuclear reactor being built
by North Korea under a tight veil of secrecy in
the Syrian desert. Shadow Strike tells, for the
first time, the story of the espionage, political
courage, military might and psychological warfare
behind Israel’s daring operation to stop one of
the greatest known acts of nuclear proliferation.
It also brings Israel’s powerful military and
diplomatic alliance with the United States to
life, revealing the debates President Bush had
with Vice President Cheney and Israeli Prime
Minister Ehud Olmert as well as the diplomatic and
military planning that took place in the Oval
Office, the Prime Minister’s Office in Jerusalem,
and inside the IDF’s underground war room beneath
Tel Aviv. These two countries remain united in a
battle to prevent nuclear proliferation, to defeat
Islamic terror, and to curtail Iran’s attempts to
spread its hegemony throughout the Middle East.
Yaakov Katz's Shadow Strike explores how this
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operation continues to impact the world we live in
today and if what happened in 2007 is a sign of
what Israel will need to do one day to stop Iran's
nuclear program. It also asks: had Israel not
carried out this mission, what would the Middle
East look like today?
  The Pullman Strike and the Crisis of the 1890s
Richard Schneirov,Shelton Stromquist,Nick
Salvatore,1999 The Pullman strike of 1894 shut
down the rail system from Chicago to the West
Coast, culminating two decades of labor unrest and
helping to define an epochal transition in
American history. In this wide-ranging collection,
leading labor historians use the prism of the
Pullman strike to broaden our understanding of the
crisis of the 1890s. By examining the strike in
the context of continuities and changes in labor
organization, the influences of gender and
community, the public representation and contested
meaning of labor conflict, the emergence of a new
politics of progressive reform, the development of
a regulatory state, and a changing legal
environment, these essays resituate the Pullman
conflict in its historical context. Illuminating
one of the most important events in labor's past,
The Pullman Strike and the Crisis of the 1890s
testifies to the pivotal importance of the Pullman
conflict and its aftermath for understanding the
course of American history.
  Strikes and Lockouts United States. Bureau of
Labor,1901
  The Big Strike Mike Quin,1979 The story of the
great 1934 general strike in San Francisco. A
classic of working-class journalism.
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  Students on Strike John A. Stokes,Lois
Wolfe,Herman J. Viola,2008 A look at growing up
African American in the oppressive conditions of
the South and attending segregated schools.
  The Ink Black Heart Robert Galbraith,2022-08-30
***The 7th novel in the Strike series, THE RUNNING
GRAVE, is coming in September 2023. Pre-order now
and be the first to read it*** THE NUMBER ONE
SUNDAY TIMES BESTSELLER, JULY 2023 'A superlative
piece of crime fiction' SUNDAY TIMES 'There can be
no denying [Galbraith's] considerable talents as a
crime writer' GUARDIAN 'Fans will be as entranced
as ever' DAILY MAIL When frantic, dishevelled Edie
Ledwell appears in the office begging to speak to
her, private detective Robin Ellacott doesn't know
quite what to make of the situation. The co-
creator of a popular cartoon, The Ink Black Heart,
Edie is being persecuted by a mysterious online
figure who goes by the pseudonym of Anomie. Edie
is desperate to uncover Anomie's true identity.
Robin decides that the agency can't help with this
- and thinks nothing more of it until a few days
later, when she reads the shocking news that Edie
has been tasered and then murdered in Highgate
Cemetery, the location of The Ink Black Heart.
Robin and her business partner Cormoran Strike
become drawn into the quest to uncover Anomie's
true identity. But with a complex web of online
aliases, business interests and family conflicts
to navigate, Strike and Robin find themselves
embroiled in a case that stretches their powers of
deduction to the limits - and which threatens them
in new and horrifying ways . . . A gripping,
fiendishly clever mystery, The Ink Black Heart is
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a true tour-de-force.
  Radical Seattle Cal Winslow,2020-02-25 A
historical analysis of the General Strike of 1919
in Seattle On a grey winter morning in Seattle, in
February 1919, 110 local unions shut down the
entire city. Shut it down and took it over,
rendering the authorities helpless. For five days,
workers from all trades and sectors – streetcar
drivers, telephone operators, musicians, miners,
loggers, shipyard workers – fed the people,
ensured that babies had milk, that the sick were
cared for. They did this with without police – and
they kept the peace themselves. This had never
happened before in the United States and has not
happened since. Those five days became known as
the General Strike of Seattle. Chances are you’ve
never heard of it. In Radical Seattle, Cal Winslow
explains why. Winslow describes how Seattle’s
General Strike was actually the high point in a
long process of early twentieth century socialist
and working-class organization, when everyday
people built a viable political infrastructure
that seemed, to governments and corporate bosses,
radical – even “Bolshevik.” Drawing from original
research, Winslow depicts a process that, in
struggle, fused the celebrated itinerants of the
West with the workers of a modern industrial city.
But this book is not only an account of the heady
days of February 1919; it is also about the making
of a class capable of launching one of America’s
most gripping strikes – what E.P. Thompson once
referred to as the long tenacious revolutionary
tradition of the common people. Reading this book
might increase the chance that something like this
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could happen again – possibly in the place where
you live.
  Troubled Blood Robert Galbraith,2020-09-15
***The 7th novel in the Strike series, THE RUNNING
GRAVE, is coming in September 2023. Pre-order now
and be the first to read it*** Winner of the Crime
and Thriller British Book of the Year Award 2021
'One of crime's most engaging duos' Guardian
'Magnificent' Sunday Times 'Finely honed, superbly
constructed' Daily Mail 'Terrific' Daily Express
Private Detective Cormoran Strike is visiting his
family in Cornwall when he is approached by a
woman asking for help finding her mother, Margot
Bamborough - who went missing in mysterious
circumstances in 1974. Strike has never tackled a
cold case before, let alone one forty years old.
But despite the slim chance of success, he is
intrigued and takes it on; adding to the long list
of cases that he and his partner in the agency,
Robin Ellacott, are currently working on. Plus the
pair are still battling their feelings for one
another, while Robin is also juggling a messy
divorce and unwanted male attention. As Strike and
Robin investigate Margot's disappearance, they
come up against a fiendishly complex case with
leads that include tarot cards, a psychopathic
serial killer and witnesses who cannot all be
trusted. And they learn that even cases decades
old can prove to be deadly . . . A breathtaking,
labyrinthine epic, Troubled Blood is the fifth
Strike and Robin novel and the most gripping and
satisfying yet. Praise for the Strike series: 'A
blistering piece of crime writing' Sunday Times
'The work of a master storyteller' Daily Telegraph
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'Unputdownable' Daily Express 'Highly inventive
storytelling' Guardian 'Superb . . . an ingenious
whodunnit' Sunday Mirror 'Come for the twists and
turns and stay for the beautifully drawn central
relationship' Independent 'Outrageously
entertaining' Financial Times
  The Right to Strike Leslie John Macfarlane,1981
  Labor in Crisis David Brody,1965 Conceived as a
prologue to the 1930s industrial-union triumph in
steel, Labor in Crisis explains the failure of
unionization before the New Deal era and the
reasons for mass-production unionism's eventual
success. Widely regarded as a failure, the great
1919 steel strike had both immediate and far-
reaching consequences that are important to the
history of American labor. It helped end the
twelve-hour day, dramatized the issues of the
rights to organize and to engage in collective
bargaining, and forwarded progress toward the
passage of the Wagner Act, which, in turn, helped
trigger John L. Lewis's decision to launch the
CIO.
  Strike for the Common Good Rebecca Kolins
Givan,Amy Schrager Lang,2020-10-08 In February
2018, 35,000 public school educators and staff
walked off the job in West Virginia. More than
100,000 teachers in other states—both right-to-
work states, like West Virginia, and those with a
unionized workforce—followed them over the next
year. From Arizona, Kentucky, and Oklahoma to
Colorado and California, teachers announced to
state legislators that not only their abysmal
wages but the deplorable conditions of their work
and the increasingly straitened circumstances of
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public education were unacceptable. These recent
teacher walkouts affirm public education as a
crucial public benefit and understand the rampant
disinvestment in public education not simply as a
local issue affecting teacher paychecks but also
as a danger to communities and to democracy.
Strike for the Common Good gathers together
original essays, written by teachers involved in
strikes nationwide, by students and parents who
have supported them, by journalists who have
covered these strikes in depth, and by outside
analysts (academic and otherwise). Together, the
essays consider the place of these strikes in the
broader landscape of recent labor organizing and
battles over public education, and attend to the
largely female workforce and, often, largely non-
white student population of America’s schools.
  Scorpion Strike John Gilstrap,2018-06-26 An
island paradise is taken hostage in a plot to
spark global war in this “perfect summer read for
thriller fans” by the New York Times bestselling
author (Publishers Weekly, starred review). For
Jonathan Grave and Gail Bonneville, the Crystal
Sands Resort just off Mexico’s Pacific coast is
the perfect getaway—until gunshots shatter the
night. Wealthy guests are yanked out of their
rooms and forced to submit to their captors’
demands. But Grave and Bonneville are no ordinary
vacationers. The Russian mercenaries who invade
their bungalow receive a deadly surprise. And the
two skilled operatives escape into the jungle. It
won’t be long before the invaders turn this
tropical paradise into a powder keg that will set
off global chaos. Grave may be without weapons—and
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cut off from his usual tactical team—but he’s
never without resources. Bold action is the only
solution. Like the scorpion, Grave must strike
fast and hard.
  Kids on Strike! Susan Campbell Bartoletti,1999
Describes the conditions and treatment that drove
workers, including many children, to various
strikes, from the mill workers strikes in 1828 and
1836 and the coal strikes at the turn of the
century to the work of Mother Jones on behalf of
child workers.
  The Great Lawrence Textile Strike of 1912 Robert
Forrant,Jurg K Siegenthaler,Charles
Levenstein,John Wooding,2016-12-05 In Lawrence,
Massachusetts, fully one-half of the population 14
years of age or over is employed in the woolen and
worsted mills and cotton mills. Thus begins the
federal government's Report on Strike of Textile
Workers in Lawrence, Massachusetts in 1912 . This
book follows up, one hundred years later. The
story's retelling offers readers an exciting
reexamination of just how powerful a united
working class can be. The Great Lawrence Textile
Strike of 1912 - the Bread and Roses Strike - was
a public protest by 20,000 to 25,000 immigrant
workers from several countries, prompted by a wage
cut. Backed by skillful neighborhood organizing,
supported by hundreds of acts of solidarity, and
unified by a commitment to respect every striker's
nationality and language, the walkout spread
across the city's densely packed tenements.
Defying the assumptions of mill owners and
conservative trade unionists alike that largely
female and ethnically diverse workers could not be
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organized, the women activists, as one mill boss
described them, were full of lots of cunning and
also lots of bad temper. They're everywhere, and
it's getting worse all the time. Events in
Lawrence between January 11 and March 25, 1912,
changed labor history. In this volume the authors
tackle the strike story through new lenses and
dispel assumptions that the citywide walkout was a
spontaneous one led by outside agitators. They
also discuss the importance of grasping the
significance of events like the 1912 strike and
engaging in the process of community remembrance.
This book appeals to a wide constituency. Most
directly, it is of great relevance to historians
of labor, industrialization, immigration, and the
development of cities, as well as researchers
studying social movements. The story of the Bread
and Roses Strike resonates strongly with social
justice supporters, the women's movement,
advocates for children's well-being, and anti-
poverty organizations. Social studies and college-
level teachers will find it a rich resource.
Graduate-level students will find inspiration for
further research. The Bread and Roses strike has
excellent name recognition and has always had a
considerable international audience.
  Strike for America Micah Uetricht,2014-03-11 The
Chicago Teachers Union strike was the most
important domestic labor struggle so far this
century—and perhaps for the last forty years—and
the strongest challenge to the conservative agenda
for restructuring education, which advocates for
more charter schools and tying teacher salaries to
standardized testing, among other changes. In
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2012, Chicago teachers built a grassroots movement
through education and engagement of an entire
union membership, taking militant action in the
face of enormous structural barriers and a hostile
Democratic Party leadership. The teachers won
massive concessions from the city and have become
a new model for school reform led by teachers
themselves, rather than by billionaires. Strike
for America is the story of this movement, and how
it has become the defining struggle for the labor
movement today.

Embark on a transformative journey with Explore
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available for download in a convenient PDF format
Download in PDF: , invites you to explore a world
of boundless knowledge. Unleash your intellectual
curiosity and discover the power of words as you
dive into this riveting creation. Download now and
elevate your reading experience to new heights .
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